
Follow-Up on Your Overseas Education 

Consultancy Inquiry 

Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on your recent inquiry regarding 

our overseas education consultancy services. We appreciate your interest and are here to assist 

you in your journey toward studying abroad. 

As discussed, we offer personalized services to help you choose the right program and university 

that aligns with your academic and career goals. Our team of experts is dedicated to providing 

you with the necessary guidance and support throughout the application process. 

If you have any further questions or would like to schedule a consultation, please feel free to 

reach out. We would be more than happy to assist you in any way we can. 

Thank you for considering our consultancy. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Consultancy Name] 

[Contact Information] 


